GVBA General Meeting Minutes

January 19, 2017

Meeting Called to order 12:15

- Eat and Pay Shelly Thank you to Angle of Verona Animal Clinic for picking up food from Wades.
- Board, Thomas Call to Order Round Table of Business Member Intros Place business cards in card holder by the door.
- Secretary, Marie Thanked group for sending info to post on site and asked members to continue send any
 items/events they wish to share on the website and Facebook. Asked group to confirm email
 communication received of monthly meetings and let know if not. Also, to review website for accuracy of
 business info listed.
- Treasurer's Report, Shelly Reviewed November and December; since no general meeting in those months.
- Thomas explained reason for Error and Omissions Insurance Protects businesses and organizations from accusations of negligence or the failure to perform your professional services.
- Thomas mentioned Board has approved a PA System for our monthly presentations.

Old Business:

\$1,500 Verona Food Pantry Donation,
Old popup tents donated to Salvation Army,
\$500 Donation to Verona Fire Dept.,
Business Card Holders placed at fire dept. and Verona Community Center,
Christmas Party was a success!

New Business:

Election of Board and Executive Officers

OFFICERS

Abbey Smith, President - Siren Song Marketing Alyssa Clark, Vice President - Consulate Health Care Marie Biser, Secretary - F&M Bank Shelly Parker, Treasurer - City National Bank

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Thomas Jorgensen - Bradford Staffing
Ashley Howell - Farm Credit and Country Mortgages
Joel Frazier - Old Dominion Insurance Agency
Dr. Duane Landry - Animal Clinic of Verona
Joan Jackson - Pure Health Massage
Ted Davis - SendOut Cards
Karman McCray - Shenandoah Valley Home Health
Michelle Powell - Transamerica Agency Network

Reminders:

Membership Dues - \$75

See Marie if interested in doing presentation at monthly meeting.

See Angie if interested in picking up lunch for monthly meeting. Sending signup list around.

In need of new Committee members – more to come.

Christmas decorations removed last Saturday by George – thank you!

Chamber:

Courtney let group know that they can take advantage of advertising in the Business Community Guide, Reminder of the UP Conference on February 9th.

Sheriff Smith:

Donuts for Deputies coming in February. Need sponsors; will get recognition.

Deputy Appreciation Lunch, February 20th. Looking for door prizes. Will advertise on website.